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Construction Consultation Resolution:  
-A resolution directed to the University of Louisville Foundation and the University of Louisville 
Real Estate Foundation asking that students be consulted with when considering construction 
plans. In 2015 the UofL Foundation sold land adjacent to the University for the construction of 
“University Pointe” to a private company without consulting students. The foundation did not 
consult students or consider the long-term impact of this privately owned apartment complex. 
Students had noted that they much rather have University owned dorms than privately owned 
facilities. In the resolution we ask that the University of Louisville Real Estate Foundation notify 
SGA of any sale or lease of property adjacent to the University to ensure it is not otherwise 
valuable.  
 
Course Fee Evaluation:  
-SGA has been made aware that a course fee evaluation may be placed on course evaluations. 
SGA has suggested that a description of course fees either be placed on syllabi or in the course 
catalog as most students are unaware what the fees actually go towards. SGA has also noted 
that the evaluation should be sequenced and come after the faculty member evaluation 
portion.  
 
Advising:  
-I am working with the Provost and the Vice Provost of Academic Affairs to evaluate the 
advising system. The Vice Provost and myself are going to be learning more about the EAB 
system and how we can better serve students across all academic units. Students have had 
general concerns about advising within all units for the past few years, so we are looking to see 
how we can improve advising.  
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